Town of Santa Claus
Advisory Planning Commission

Date: 7/15/2024, Meeting called to order: 5:30 pm CT

Members Present: J. Stillman, B. Warran, R. Goffinet, R. Bochm, R. Grundhoefer, K. Burke
Members Absent: R. Luthy

Also Present: Atty. K. Patmore, Z.A. T. Hays

Stillman netes that a quorum is present.

Old Business: None

New Business:

Stillman noted that the number of temporary signs around the Town has increased with the summer
traffic. Unless these are related to a special event, they should be removed immediately.

Discussion was had concerning the Subway sign. Hays advised that they had reported that the sign
was reportedly ordered in April, and they were awaiting its arrival.

Discussion was had about political candidates’ signs. The sign regulations do not limit such speech,
but these cannot be placed in street or highway rights-of-way, but only on private property.

Patmore provided an update on contact with Back 9 concerning their development project.

There being no other business before the APC Grundhoefer made a motion to adjourn. The motion
was seconded by Boehm and unanimously passed.
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